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MAYFIELD TOWN 

REMINDER 

We do have fire restrictions in 
place. You can find more 

information at utahfireinfo.gov 

UPCOMING DATES 
August 2nd- Truth in Taxation Public 
Hearing @ Town Hall 7-8 PM 
August 10th - Town Council @ 7 PM 
August 18th- First day of School 
August 19th-26th- Sanpete County 
Fair 
See sanpetecountyfair.net for info and 
tickets 

Mayor’s Corner 
I wanted to thank everyone who helped in any way with the Pioneer Day 
Celebration and festivities in Mayfield. In order to put on a small-town 
celebration, it takes innumerable hours of planning, organizing and purchasing 
supplies and services. Thanks to the Mayfield Lions club, who chaired the 
planning and organizing for the festivities. Thanks to Madison James, Mayfield 
Town treasurer for organizing the parade. It is always a treat to see the many 
individual and family floats and entries in the parade. Mayfield Town Youth 
council sponsored the 5K fun run at 7:00 AM for the early risers that were not 
involved. Thanks to the food Crew, headed by Mike and Amanda Bennett. 
Thanks to all who participated in the parade and making this a special day. We 
were honored to have Marvin Fox serve as the Grand Marshall for the parade. If 
you read the local paper, you will note that Marv and his wife Lois have been 
involved in Lions, first in Gunnison and then organized and was the first 
president of the Mayfield Lions Club. Marvin and Lois have lived lives of service 
to their family, friends and community. We missed Lois being with Marv for this 
special occasion, but health related issues prevented her from being with us. 
We are grateful that Marv and Lois’ son was able to be here to drive the jeep 
and that their granddaughter and her partner rode in the jeep as well. Mayfield 
would not be what it is if it weren’t for volunteers, whether they be part of the 
Lions Club, youth council, civic and church leaders. When I ride around town, I 
see evidence of people making a difference in their own yards as well as around 
town. I was at the park Saturday after all booths and equipment were put away 
and I was overwhelmed at how clean the park was. With the large crowd and the 
activities, I could not see any litter in the park. It was spotless. Thanks again to 
all for your work and participation. Please have a safe and enjoyable summer. 
Thanks for all you do!!! 
Thanks to our Town employees and staff for their help. 
Mayor Steve Anderson 
Mayfield Town Council 
Aaron Peterson, Jake Dyreng, Mike Bennett, Jaden James 
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